
 
REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 

 
 
To:  Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
From:  Grant Yates, City Manager 
 
Prepared By: Mark Mahan, Deputy City Clerk 

 
Date:  March 26, 2019 
 
Subject: Establish One New Ad Hoc Committee 
 
Recommendation 
 
Establish one new Ad Hoc Committee: Cannabis; and appoint Mayor Pro-Tem Tisdale and Council 
Member Magee to serve on the Ad Hoc Committee.  
 
Background 
 
Each year, the Mayor makes recommendations as to individual Council Members being appointed to 
the various Governmental Agencies, City Committees, Sub-committees and Ad Hoc Committees.  
 
Discussion 
 
The Mayor is recommending the formation of the Cannabis Ad Hoc Committee to which two members 
of the Council shall be appointed.  
 
Fiscal Impact 
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this item. 
 
Exhibits 
 
Exhibit A – Mayor’s Appointment List 


